
Weekly Newsletter 

For the week of: 

September 19—25, 2017 

Our Mission 

Holy Family Regional Catholic School is a Christ-

centered community which strives each day to inspire 

faith, challenge young minds and nurture the whole 

child. Our mission, in collaboration with parents and 

guardians, is to prepare intellectually curious, lifelong 

learners who live out their Catholic faith by following 

Jesus' example of love, service and compassion.  

Important Meeting 

for all Parents! 

Tuesday, September 26, 7:00  

Hear from school administration on im-

portant news from the school and also all 

the upcoming activities from the Home and 

School , especially Walk-a-thon, and how 

YOU can help! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All orders are due 

September 20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students will NOT have school on  

Monday, Oct.2 and Tuesday, Oct.3 

for teacher Professional Development 



Would you like to join Holy Family  

Regional’s first Irish Dance Club? 

 

 

Session 1 begins Thursday, September 28 

6 week session: 9/28, 10/5, 10/12, 10/19, 10/26, 11/2 

Time:  after school until 4:00 

Location:  Nazareth Hall 

Cost:  $10.00, cash or check made to HFRCS 

Contact:  Miss Katie McGlynn (3B) if interested— 

Kathleen.mcglynn@hfrcs.org 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE! 

Lunches that were ordered for Monday, October 2 

will be served on Wednesday, October 4. 

SOFT PRETZELS         

Pretzel forms are on the 

website.  Pretzels will 

begin on Sept. 25 

Money is due Sept. 21 

SAINT FRANCES CABRINI PARISH COMMUNITY  

POT OF GOLD  WEEKLY LOTTERY PROGRAM 

September 18, 2017 
6 – 13 – 14 – 23 – 33  

GRAND PRIZE WINNER   (NONE) 

CONSOLATION PRIZE WINNER 
5 @ $200 

WINNER                SELLER 

TCMJC                                        Cyndi LaPenna 

Charlotte Morgan                   Holden 

Eleanor O’Connor                  Bill Phillips 

Gary McIntyre                         Michael 

Kristy                                          Bill Phillips 

 

Next week’s Jackpot Prize—$33,000 

 

 

 

Please return all “back to school” paperwork as 

soon as possible.  This includes Emergency Infor-

mation Record, photo release, memorandum of 

understanding, etc. 

Our office thanks you! 

COMING IN OCTOBER!   

The Third Annual Pot of Gold Challenge! 

The Pot of Gold Challenge will run for the five Mondays 

of October beginning with the first drawing on Monday, 

October 2!   Ticket packets will be sent home on Sep-

tember 25th.   

Families are challenged to sell Pot of Gold Lottery tick-

ets.  The class that sells the most tickets at the end of the 

Challenge receives a special treat!  Each week, the class 

in the lead will also receive a treat! 

The Pot of Gold Lottery Program provides an excellent 

opportunity for families to receive a commission on their 

ticket sales in the form of tuition voucher credits!  Your 

packet will explain all the details.   

 

 

Have an item for the newsletter? 

Send it to Mrs. Haggerty  - kara.haggerty@hfrcs.org 

By Noon on Monday! 


